
Statement of Support, BPC Ac�on, May 8, 2024 

“BPC Ac�on commends Reps. Rudy Yakym (R-IN), Jack Bergman (R-MN), Scot Peters (D-CA), 
and Jimmy Paneta (D-CA) for introducing the Improper Payments Transparency Act. The 
prevalence of improper payments across federal programs undermines Americans’ faith in key 
public services and can cause severe financial hardship for households na�onwide,” says 
Michele Stockwell, President of Bipar�san Policy Center Ac�on (BPC Ac�on). “This bill is an 
important step forward by providing lawmakers the informa�on they need to effec�vely partner 
with agencies to reduce and prevent improper payments.” 

 


